
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 15, 2003 

AVDELL AVENUE & ST. MICHELE PLACE (WEST ENTRANCE) 
3-WAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

In response to requests from area residents, Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT a three-way stop control be installed at the intersection of Avdell Avenue and St. Michele 
Place (west entrance), pending inspection by Engineering Department staff to determine the 
appropriate placement of signposts with respect to driveway obstructions. 

Purpose 

To reduce and control speeds along Avdell Avenue and to encourage motorists exiting St. 
Michele Place to exercise caution when proceeding onto Avdell Avenue. 

Background 

Avdell Avenue is a busy street with motorists using it as a main access road into and within the 
subdivision between Vaughan Mills Road and Clarence Street. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that a three-way stop 
control be installed at the intersection of Avdell Avenue and St. Michele Place (west entrance). 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
  

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 


